
 

PURSTON  INFANT  SCHOOL 

Nunn’s Lane, Featherstone 

Tel:  01977 704344 

www.purstoninfants.co.uk 

 

6th February 2018 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Featherstone Rovers 

On Thursday 8th February we are having a visit from a representative from the Featherstone Rovers, where the 

children will learn all about the rugby team including Percy the pit pony! We will have a number of discounted tickets 

for sale for the rugby match being held on Sunday 11th February 2018, Featherstone vs Toulouse. The tickets will be 

priced at £5.00 each and will be on sale from the school office on Friday 9th February. 

 

Disco 

On Thursday, 15th February, we will have our usual half-term disco, from 3.15 to 4.30 pm.  Please bring disco 

clothes in a bag for the children to change into. Children will receive refreshments at the disco; there will be no fee for 

this. Please complete and return the slip below, giving permission for your child to attend. Please ensure prompt 

collection of your child after the Disco. Please note, nursery disco is held within your normal nursery session.  

 

World book day 

It is World Book day on Thursday, 1st March and we would like all the children to dress up as their favourite 

storybook character. This is just for fun and there is no donation required. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

P Barnett (Mr)  
Acting Headteacher 

 

 
I give permission for my child…………………………………………………… to attend the disco. 

 

Class………………………….        Signed……………………………. 

 


